
 

 

October 8, 2020 

 

 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Greene:                               

 

Please be advised that there will NOT be a meeting of the Beacon Falls Safety Committee 

on Wednesday, October 14, 2020. The meeting has been cancelled.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kerry McAndrew 

Office Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 


